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Sir/Madam, 

GENEVA, 9 December 2014 

I have the honour to refer to our communication dated 7 November 2014 (WM0-1413) 
informing you of the new dates for the holding of the sixteenth session of Regional Association I 

(Africa) of the World Meteorological Organization (WMO), from 3 to 9 February 2015 in the Republic 
of Cabo Verde, to be preceded by the Sixteenth Regional Technical Conference from 1 to 
2 February 2015. 

I now wish to confirm that the venue for both sessions will be in the Republic of 
Cabo Verde. 

The Provisional Annotated Agenda for the session will be accessible through the WMO 
website as indicated below: 

Open your Internet browser and go to http://www.wmo.int. Click on "Meetings", then click 
on "Constituent body sessions" and finally click under "Regional Association I (Africa) (RA 1)". 

All participants who require a valid visa for admission to Cabo Verde should make their 
application for visas directly to the nearest diplomatic representation of Cabo Verde, together with a 
copy of the present notification. lt is advisable that such applications be made as soon as possible. 

In those cases where there are no diplomatic relations between a Member and Cabo 
Verde and in other cases where the former considers that some difficulties may be experienced in 
obtaining visas, a request to Cabo Verde for visas should be submitted through the Secretary­
General of the World Meteorological Organization, as specified in Annex I to the General 
Regulations of the Organization. Such requests must contain all the necessary details (name, 
surname, date and place of birth, father's name, nationality, passport No., date and place of issue, 
expiry date, profession, place where the visa is to be issued and duration of stay in Cabo Verde) and 
should be received by the Secretary-General as soon as possible. 

A copy of this notification is being sent to the Permanent Representative of your country 
with WMO. 

Accept, Sir/Madam, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

(M. Jarraud) 
Secretary-General 

To: Ministers of Foreign Affairs of Member States of the World Meteorological Organization 
(WM0-1415) 

http://wmo.int

